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11th November, 1925.

Copy to Sir Arthur Currie

The President of the Students’ Council, 
McGill University.

Dear Sir

At a meeting of the Athletic Board held today, I 
was instructed to forward the attached newspaper cuttings 
and letter from Mr.Isbister regarding the sane, for your 
action and return please.

The McGill Daily is an official publication of 
the student body, and despite the employment of pseudonyms 
in articles which are published in colums other than those 
confined to correspondence, even though not placed in the 
editorial section, still carry a certain amount of official 
character, and are read by the public as being the opinion 
of the students.

The selection of officials is a matter resting 
with the league, and if their services are not satisfactory 
there is a recognized proper channel for the correction of

Mr.Philpott, the captain of the football team, 
and the Athletic Board strongly disapprove of such articles, 
which undoubtedly cast reflection on the sportsmanship shown 
by our University.

this matter.

It is extremely important that immediate action be 
taken to rectify this matter.

Yours very truly,

Athletic Manager.

I space to McDonald about this article and he replied that he 
wrote it under his own pseudonym, that it was not an editorial 
that he stated in the article that it 
and he would say what he pleased.

was what the people thoughtf
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